
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
OCTOBER 11, 1017  

 
 
 
 
 
 
PRESENT:  Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary and Mike Mudge, Member 
 
GUEST:  Connie St. Clair - Sexton 
            
 
The meeting called to order @ 5:05 pm  
 
 
 
 
 

1. We drafted a letter to be sent out to four families notifying them that they are in violation 
of the Rules and Regulations regarding Articles placed around the head stones.  

 
2. Bill will get in touch with Surveyor Hank Amsden to see if he will help us lay out more 

burial lots at the North End of the “East Weare” Cemetery. 
 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


